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It is the mission of the Centerville Community Services Dis-
trict to provide its customers a reliable, adequate supply of 
high quality water, at the lowest reasonable price, in an envi-
ronmentally responsible manner.  As a direct result of the 
damage caused by the Carr Fire, District staff has been dili-
gently working to ensure that a safe and reliable water supply 
will continue to be available for all of its customers through-
out the ongoing rainy season.  As part of our continued com-
mitment to you, we are closely monitoring the water quality 
of Whiskeytown Lake to ensure that the best quality water 
continues to be delivered to you.  As part of this on-going ef-
fort, contingency plans are also in place to utilize our exist-
ing water supply intertie connections should the need arise. 

As the winter season continues, additional information will 
be provided in this newsletter as well the 
www.centervillecsd.org website.   

Carr Fire District Recovery Update 

Coat Drive Report 

Thanks to all of you that donated your gently used coats.  They 
were dropped off at the Good News Rescue Mission on Thurs-
day, December 20th.  Your generosity was an inspiration and the 
coats were very much appreciated and will be put to good use. 
There will be many people keeping warm this winter thanks to 
you!    

Keep in mind, this is an annual event and next year when the 
holidays roll around, you may donate more than coats.  Gloves, 
hats, scarves and socks are also needed by those that may be hav-
ing a hard time  affording basic necessities.  Your kindness and 
thoughtfulness may make a huge difference in someone’s life. 

 

January 2019 

Happy New Year! 

http://www.centervillecsd.org


 

Waste Management will be picking up Christmas Trees in January.  Please visit their website 

www.wm.com for additional information regarding dates of pick up and instructions for disposal.  Make 

sure to remove all stands, lights, decorations and tinsel before placing your tree curbside. Don’t worry if 

you miss the collection period, you can always cut-up the tree and place it in your green (yard waste) 

container for pick-up on your regularly scheduled service day where available. 

If you haven’t already done so….. It’s that time of year to wrap 
all of your exposed water lines with insulation or heating tape 
(including hose bibs, pressure regulators, etc.).  We also en-

courage you to locate your water meter and determine whether 
or not you have an individual shut off valve (gate valve) just be-
hind your meter box.  This could save valuable time and damage 
to your personal property should your pipes freeze and break.   

 

Holiday Schedule 
 

The District Office will be 
closed:   

January 1st - New Year’s Day 
And 

January 21st - Martin Luther 
King Jr.  

Board of Directors Annual Reorganization Session 
 The Board of Directors voted in a new slate of officers for 
the 2019 calendar year.  Starting January 1, 2019 Director 
Larry Whitehead will serve as President of the Board and 
Director Walt Richison will serve as the Vice President.  
President Whitehead will announce the 2019 Standing 

Committees at the January 2019 Board Meeting.   

Average Water Usage  

for the month:  

Compare the usage on your water bill 

with the average of the District.     

December’s Average:   1600  cubic - feet 


